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December 9, 2019

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215

R£: Notice of Change in Management Staff
Agera Energy, LLC- License 14-881 (E) and 15-415 (G)
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To Whom It Does Concern,

Agera Energy LLC (“Agera”) would like to update the Commission on changes in Agera’s staff.

Please be advised that Paula Cronin will no longer be serving as Customer Care Manager of Agera, and is 
replaced with Deborah Figueroa. Deborah Figueroa’s contact information is 844-692-4372, or 
Dfigueroa@ageraenergy.com.

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Agera’s regulatory team at 914-205- 
^838 orregulatorv@ageraenergv.com. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Stephen Perrott 
Paralegal
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